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Cooperation

Welcome to this week’s edition of the newsletter.

During this week’s assembly we spoke to the children about 
Ramadan and what this means for families of the Muslim faith and 
we also spoke about the Christian festival and celebration of Easter, 
which will take place next week.

Thank you to all that supported the PTA disco on Friday 15th March. 
All money raised through ticket sales and refreshments is used to 
support further activities in school. Thank you to all the 
volunteers who supported on the evening and a huge 
thanks to the PTA for organising.

Easter egg raffle tickets are available for £1 each via 
ParentPay and again, all money raised is used to support 
school funds. Thank you to all the staff who have made 
this popular event possible as they have donated the 
eggs!

Next week will mark the end of spring term and school 
will close at 1:30 so there will be no afternoon
Nursery on this day.

School will reopen to all children on Monday 15th

April. Mrs Kelly 
Headteacher

Find more 

Facebook

Instagram

Website

Charville Academy is not responsible 
for the content of external websites.

Our values ambassadors

RR- Vaania
RW- Krismita

1L- Devansh
1G- Harveer

2N- Eisa
2NG- Jadan

3HU- Anaya
3HA- Isabelle

4MA- Reda  
4MO- Maira

5R- Alesha-Rose
5D- Kai
5M- Holly

6B- Pyper
6C- Mohammad

https://www.facebook.com/CharvilleAcademy
https://www.instagram.com/charvilleacademy?igshid=OGQ5ZDc2ODk2ZA==
https://www.charvilleacademy.org/


Regional Gymnastics Champion

Congratulations to Eva in Year 3 who took part in a regional 
gymnastics competition last weekend.

We are delighted to learn that Eva was awarded first place and will 
now represent London in a national competition in May.

Well done Eva!

This week at Charville…

Reception trip to Odds Farm

We had a very successful trip to Odds Farm on Tuesday!

The children had a great time watching a cow being milked and taking part in a rabbit show 
where they could stroke the animals.  We also fed the hungry goats! They saw several different 

breeds of pigs with new born piglets!

After lunch we spent a short amount of time in the soft play area due to the weather conditions 
but as soon as it cleared we went to the outdoors adventure playground, where we had a blast!

Thank you to all the families for supporting the children with their first ever school trip at 
Charville Academy.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wMIJFEzfOFnoyUt8qr0WXHhQ3IHIiRmx/view?usp=drive_web


Travelling Book Fair – Scholastic 17th April to 29th April

After Easter we have our annual Book Fair coming to Charville! The books will be on 
display before and after school in the lower hall, from 8.20 – 9.00 and then after 
school from 3.00 – 3.45.

Please visit the following website to see the collection of books:

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books

The Travelling Book Fair brings hundreds of the best books for children to our school.  
The tailored selection includes something for every age, ability and interest, and with 
prices starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for every child.  If we are 
running low on books that prove popular we can place a further order and those books 
will be delivered when they pick up the mobile workshop.  The more books you buy, 
the more books we get for our school library!

Please see attached flyer.

Coming up…

Easter Activities …

Learn Hillingdon – Wider Family Learning Easter Holiday Workshops 
2024

Are you looking to keep children engaged this Easter break, then why not enrol 
onto some of our family workshops.  Sessions are for 1 adult with up to 2 
children aged 5+. To book a space email phanson@hillingdon.gov.uk or call 
01895 556252 as spaces are limited. A maximum of 3 sessions may be booked, 
but you can be added to the waiting list for any other sessions.

Please see below timetable of events:-

2/4/24 – Crafty Colourful Treasure Hunt & Printing – 10.00 to 12.30pm or 1.00 
to 3.00pm – Rural Activities Garden Centre, West Drayton Road. UB8 3JZ

3/4/24 – Come on a Nature Trail – 10.00 to 12.00pm or 1.00 to 3.00pm –
Cranford Park, Meet at Crane Youth and Community Association, Fuller Way, UB3 
4LW.

8/4/24m- Create Paper Roll Owls – 10.00 – 12.00pm or 1.00 to 3.00pm –
Uxbridge Adult Education Centre, Civic Centre, High Street, Uxbridge. UB8 1UW.

9/4/24 – Crafty Marionette Puppets – 10.00 – 12.30pm or 1.00-3.30pm – Rural 
Activities Garden Centre, West Drayton Road, UB8 3JZ.

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wMIJFEzfOFnoyUt8qr0WXHhQ3IHIiRmx/view?usp=drive_web
mailto:phanson@hillingdon.gov.uk


Key Messages

Key Dates

These are the current dates for 
spring term 2

27th March – Parents Consultation 
Evening

These are the current dates for 
Summer term 1

17th April to 29th April - Book Fair 
(see attached flyer)

25th April – Year 3 trip to Thames 
Explorer

3rd May – Year 5 trip to the Science 
Museum

7th May – Year 2 trip to 
Gunnersbury Park

14th May – Ark Farm visiting 
Nursery

20th May – Year 4 trip to Chichester 
Harbour

21st May – Year 1 open-top bus tour 
around London

Letters/Emails Home this week
End of term arrangements – Nursery

Science Museum – Year 5
Letter regarding Miss Hassan – 3HA

Letter regarding Mrs Aitken – Nursery to Year 6
TCS London Mini Marathon 1 mile – KS2

Attendance

Whole school Attendance this week is 
93.28%

Well done to 4MO who had 98.67% 
for the week.

Communication

Our school policy is that parent/ carer 
communications are responded to 

within 48 hours, during a term time 
week.

Please be patient if you send a Dojo 
or email as you may not receive a 

response on the same day.

Please avoid sending emails and 
Dojos in the evening or at weekends, 

where possible.

If you require information that needs 
to be managed as a Subject Access 
Request inline with GDPR, the time 
frame for a full response is 28 days.

Thank you for your support.


